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Monday 3rd MayMonday 3rd MayMonday 3rd MayMonday 3rd May––––        

 

Friday 7th MayFriday 7th MayFriday 7th MayFriday 7th May    

****************************************************************************************    

Please note:Please note:Please note:Please note:    

    

Please can all dinner money Please can all dinner money Please can all dinner money Please can all dinner money 

be sent in to the class be sent in to the class be sent in to the class be sent in to the class     

teacher on a Friday to cover teacher on a Friday to cover teacher on a Friday to cover teacher on a Friday to cover 

payment for the coming payment for the coming payment for the coming payment for the coming 

week(s)week(s)week(s)week(s)    

    

Please ensure that if you Please ensure that if you Please ensure that if you Please ensure that if you 

have changed your contact have changed your contact have changed your contact have changed your contact 

details, you inform the office details, you inform the office details, you inform the office details, you inform the office 

asap.asap.asap.asap.    

    

Can we ask parents/carers to Can we ask parents/carers to Can we ask parents/carers to Can we ask parents/carers to 

let us know by 9:30am if let us know by 9:30am if let us know by 9:30am if let us know by 9:30am if 

their child is not going to be their child is not going to be their child is not going to be their child is not going to be 

in school.  This saves us in school.  This saves us in school.  This saves us in school.  This saves us 

time in ringing or calling to time in ringing or calling to time in ringing or calling to time in ringing or calling to 

houses.houses.houses.houses.    

    

    

    

 

 

14th May 

 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers  
  
NSPCC Number Day 
A big thank you to everyone for helping to raise over £450 for the NSPCC 
through our Number Day!  The children had lots of fun completing mathematical 
challenges and some were even lucky enough to win a prize box from Tesco.  
Thank you to Mrs Baker for organising the day. 
 
Covid Update 
As you will be aware, the Government is slowly easing restrictions in place due to 
COVID.  Some of these restrictions are due to be lifted from this coming    
Monday.  I would like to ask that, like other schools, adults on the premises   
remain wearing face coverings.  All teaching staff will continue to do this.  Rates 
in Sefton are higher than in some regions and we feel it best to continue with 
our policy to ensure everyone is safe.  By doing this and following other      
guidelines, hopefully we will return to normal times as soon as possible. 
 
School Meals 
Please can we ask that children do not constantly change their meal choices.  
The food is ordered in advance and we ask that if your child is changing from 
one choice to another, you let us know beforehand.   
 
(Another) Plea From The Office! 
Can all children aim to be in school through the main gates before they close in 
the morning.  The gates are open for at least 20 minutes, giving enough time for 
all children to come through. If a child is late, they then have to go to the office 
and be signed in and taken to class- which is added work for the staff.  We     
understand that a child may be late on occasion due to unforeseen                  
circumstances, but some children are late arriving and being collected every day.  
Can we also ask that only ESSENTIAL messages are called to the  office. If a 
child comes in a little upset, please rest assured we will call you if all is not well.  
Likewise, if a child forgets something, we will call you if they need it,    other-
wise we will provide them with a replacement if possible. If lots of kits are 
passed into the office, there is always the chance that they do not get passed 
on to your child due to the hustle and bustle of the day.   Finally, can we ask that 
cars are not driven up the driveway, but instead parked on the road and children 
walked into the school.  The driveway is extremely congested. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Half Term Break 
The last 2 years have been a difficult time for us all.  We hope that the weather 
improves and we are able to have an enjoyable two week half term break when 
we finish next Friday 21st May at 3pm.  We will return to school on Monday 7th 
June at 8:45am.   
 
Mr Daniels 
 
  
 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


